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Strongest superannuation contributions since the GFC 
- The Bond Report: June Quarter 2014 

 
Contributions to APRA-regulated superannuation funds are the strongest since the GFC according to 
The Bond Report, released today by the Financial Services Council. 
 
Total contributions for the 2013-14 year were $95 billion, up 7.4 per cent from the previous year. 
 
James Bond, FSC chief economist said:  “A second year of double-digit returns, bipartisan support for 
no negative changes to superannuation and improved economic conditions in Europe and the US 
have converged to make a very strong year for contributions.” 
 
“The increase in compulsory superannuation contributions from 9 to 9.25 per cent has also impacted 
growth in the past 12 months,” Mr Bond said. 
 
“We are now seeing the positive impact of stability and certainty in superannuation.” 
 
This was reflected in the FSC-ING Direct Superannuation Sentiment Index released on 28 August 
which showed ‘trust and certainty’ in superannuation had the biggest positive shift amongst 
consumers between 2013 and 2014. 
 

Change in total annual  superannuation contributions 
 

  
 
Source: Financial Services Council The Bond Report: June Quarter 2014 
 

[ENDS] 
For further information contact: Robyn Tolhurst, FSC Director of Communication, on 0411 177 773 
or rtolhurst@fsc.org.au 
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Note to Editors 
The Bond Report is produced each quarter. It is based on APRA ‘s Quarterly Superannuation 
Performance data. APRA is revising it superannuation data publications which will allow a more 
detailed analysis of voluntary and compulsory contributions and the impact of public policy changes 
on superannuation contributions and adequacy. 
 
About the Financial Services Council  
The Financial Services Council (FSC) represents Australia's retail and wholesale funds management 
businesses, superannuation funds, life insurers, financial advisory networks, licensed trustee 
companies and public trustees. The Council has over 125 members who are responsible for investing 
more than $2.3 trillion on behalf of 11 million Australians. The pool of funds under management is 
larger than Australia’s GDP and the capitalisation of the Australian Securities Exchange and is the 
third largest pool of managed funds in the world. The Financial Services Council promotes best 
practice for the financial services industry by setting mandatory Standards for its members and 
providing Guidance Notes to assist in operational efficiency.  


